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Christopher Cooney

From: Carol Duggan <grammyduggan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 2:55 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Wastewater rate increase for Orchid Springs

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In reference to "Docket # 140239-WS, Orchid Springs Development Corporation". 
 
This increase is double what we are paying.  It becomes a hardship for we seniors living on Social 
Security. 
 
I strongly oppose the recommended rates.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Carol Duggan 
Hawaiian Condo Building 
Orchid Springs 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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